
Dear Researcher/Faculty member/Students, 

PHARMLINE, the official publication of KPGA invites articles from 

Researcher/Faculty members/Students and other Pharma professionals for its upcoming issue. 

We request you to prepare the manuscript as per the publication guidelines, detailed in the 

website and send the final copy to the following e-mail ID as early as possible. 

Email ID: editor.pharmline@gmail.com 

                                                                                                                              Sd/- 

                                                                                                                       Chief Editor  

                                                                                                                     PHARMLINE 
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